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Vienna, 28 July 2010 

In commemoration of the 

destruction of Hiroshima and Nagasaki in August 1945 

the United Nations Information Service (UNIS) Vienna 

and the Vienna NGO Committee on Peace  

invite you 

to the Commemorative Act Genbaku No Hi  
 

 
 

on Monday, 9 August 2010, 12.30 pm 

Vienna International Centre (VIC), Rotunda 

Welcome Remarks 
Maher Nasser, Director, United Nations Information Service (UNIS) Vienna 

Speakers 
 

H. E. Mr. Takeshi Nakane, Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary, Permanent Mission of 
Japan to the United Nations in Vienna 

 
Yukiya Amano, Director General, International Atomic Energy Agency (video message) 

 
introduced by 

Ana María Cetto, Acting Director General, International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA) 

Tibor Tóth, Executive Secretary, Preparatory Commission for the Comprehensive Nuclear-Test-Ban 
Treaty Organization (CTBTO) 

Closing Statement 
Klaus Renoldner, Chairperson, NGO Committee on Peace Vienna, Representative of International 

Physicians for the Prevention of Nuclear War (IPPNW) 

The statements will be followed by a Japanese Tea Ceremony, performed by Yuko Gulda, 
introductory remarks by Claudia Hirtl, and the release of balloons in the Memorial Plaza.  

 
Participants are invited to ring the Peace Bell at the end of the ceremony. 
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* *** * 

For further information, please contact: 

Maria Naderhirn 
NGO/CSO Liaison, UNIS Vienna 
Telephone: (+43-1) 26060-3324 

Email: maria.naderhirn@unvienna.org

Recipients of this invitation who do not hold a VIC grounds pass and would like to attend the 
ceremony are kindly requested to register by sending an email to unis@unvienna.org.  

Deadline for registrations: 4 August 2010 

Please present this invitation along with a valid identification document upon entry to the Vienna 
International Centre (VIC). 
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